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VINCENT SMITH SCHOOL[image: ]
Believe and Achieve…It’s Okay to Learn Differently
Upcoming Events
January 20
Mid-terms
February 10
Middle & High School Orientation starting at 7:30 pm

Welcome Back to School Barbeque
[image: ]
The Welcome Back to School Barbeque was a wonderful way to visit and catch up with old and new friends. Thanks to Mrs. Oosterom (Comptroller) and Mrs. Spacek (Secretary) for manning the grills and cooking up delicious hot dogs and hamburgers. The Lower School was re-named the Geoffrion Education Center in honor of Art and Gil Geoffrion, two generous alum, who continue to help support VSS in its mission.
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	As we bring in a new year together, I reflect on my time at Vincent Smith thus far. I see the changes that have occurred and the changing future on the horizon for our school. It is a very exciting time here at Vincent Smith. As I tell both new and former parents alike, the students are being served very well…in no small part, by the exceptional teaching and care they are receiving. The students are energetic, engaged and most importantly, enjoying learning. I am inspired by each of the students I see walk through our doors every day. They are the reason, we as educators, remain dedicated to the institution of learning.  The school, as a whole, still exemplifies our mission every day. “It’s Okay to Learn Differently,” is as important to each and every Vincent Smith student today as it was yesterday. Our students are carrying on the tradition of learning and achieving and will bring forward their abilities, dreams, and ambitions into the world as they graduate and enter into the next era into their lives - knowing the Vincent Smith School has been their catalyst for learning and, in many ways, the emotional support they required while students at Vincent Smith.  
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Head of School 

	







SEEKING CORPORATE SPONSORS
If you would like to become a Corporate Sponsor and help underwrite specific events, please contact Michelle Hughes, Director of Marketing and Development, at (516) 465-4900 or email mhughes@vincentsmithschool.org 
More Important News[image: ]

SAVE THE DATE

Monday, 1/5 – School re-opens
Wednesday, 1/7 – College/Career Night (Sophomore/Junior Parents)
Tues-Fri., 1/20-1/23 – Mid-terms
Monday, 1/19 – Martin Luther King Day – School Closed
Saturday, 1/31 - Winter Wonderland Dance at VSS
Monday, 2/10 – Middle & High School Orientation
Monday-Friday, 2/16-2/20- Mid-winter Recess – School Closed
Monday, 2/23 – School Re-opens
 Sunday, 3/7 – Admissions Open House
Thursday, 3/12 – Panera Bread PTA Fundraiser
Friday, 3/13 – Bowling Event





The VSS Annual Thanksgiving luncheon was an enormous success. We had “all the fixings’” and the food was delicious. The gym was transformed into a fall harvest theme and everyone enjoyed themselves.  Our students played several rounds of Bingo in our First Annual Bingo Game, much to the delight of everyone. Our grateful appreciation to all the parent volunteers!!
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WELCOME ALUMNI!
The VSS Web for Alumni will provide you with the tools and resources to search and contact fellow alumni, stay abreast of the latest news, view photo galleries, and contribute to class notes. It will also enable us to communicate with you more effectively by using the technology of broadcast email and on-line newsletters.
We invite you to explore the VSS Web for Alumni by navigating the site with a few simple clicks of your mouse. Visit http://vincentsmithschool.org/Alumni  Enjoy!
Message from John Baldi, Head of School
A tradition of believing, achieving and succeeding is part of the profile of the Vincent Smith student… we want you to be a part of it today as you had been when you left Vincent Smith. As I have already met quite a few Alumni/Alumnae, I look forward to meeting even more of you in the future.  Please stay connected and come visit, I look forward to hearing from you.






Welcome to Layla Lindau, Director of Special Education
[image: http://vincentsmithschool.org/portals/0/Content/Images/Leadership/LaylaLindau.jpg]
Ms. Lindau is a certified school psychologist and has worked in different capacities for both public and private schools. She received her BA in Psychology from LIU CW Post, her MA in School Psychology from Adelphi University and studied at the Sorbonne in Paris, France, where she received a certificate in foreign language.
Ms. Lindau began her position on Sept. 22 and acts as the primary liaison between parents and district representatives to ensure that both sides work together as a community to provide the students with the materials needed to learn and succeed. 

[image: C:\Users\user1\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Word\DSC_2689.jpg]
WELCOME MRS. SPACEK, SCHOOL SECRETARY
For many of us, Mrs. Spacek is the first face we see when we arrive at VSS. Always smiling and always helpful, Mrs. Spacek is the voice you hear when you call. She makes sure that the School runs smoothly every day. Today's school secretary is a sometimes communications expert, a technology genius and above all a supreme organizer and principal trainer. Mrs. Spacek is all these, wrapped up in one! 



VSS STUDENTS DONATE FOOD FOR HOLIDAYS TO ISLAND HARVEST
Vincent Smith School held a Food Drive with items donated to Island Harvest for the upcoming holidays.  Spearheaded by the School’s Principal, Mrs. Rosario, the students worked diligently with their classmates to help Long Island families have a good holiday season. 
She worked with Island Harvest on the Food Drive from October through December. Other fundraising activities have included Toys for Tots, a Coat/Hat Drive and a Thanksgiving feast to INN (InterFaith Nutrition Network) in Hempstead. 
Social Studies Classes Visit Vincent Smith School Archival Collection
On Friday, October 10, students from our middle and high school Social Studies classes met with Ms. Tiana Taliep, the VSS Archivist. Ms. Taliep has been reviewing and cataloquing the memorabilia that has been amassed over several decades. She presented a PowerPoint presentation, describing the responsibilities of an archivist – acquiring and digitalizing the memorabilia. The students visited her in her office, viewing the exhibit of photographs, sports equipment, and personal items from the founding teachers. A portion of which was hands-on worksheet where three different types of materials were analyzed:  correspondence from US government, textile, and photograph from past performance. They were given archivist gloves and handled the materials; then proceeded to fill out a workshop activity sheet. This was held in observance of Archive Month. In May, 2015, another demo class will be held in observance of Preservation Week.
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Help us make the 2015 Spectrum a success. To take out an ad, order a copy of the yearbook or order a gold nameplate, click here: 
http://vincentsmithschool.org/News/2015-spectru/55

Term 1 2014-2015 HONOR ROLL (as of November, 2014)
Academic Honors is determined by averaging all major subject grades with no grade in any subject below a 70.
GRADE	   	HONORABLE MENTION		HONORS			HIGH HONOR
(84+)				 (88+)				(94+)
 7		LEAH BOBLEY			                KAITLYN LYNCH
								SARAH PAVAN
								OLIVIA RIEGLER
             				 	       8							JASON COHEN
								BRETT KANE
								MOSHE SAMTER
          9		MARK IRVING				LOGAN YATES		HARRISON STEIN
			GIANCARLO MORENO
	
             10		BRETT THORSCHMIDT			ALEXIS HAUSNER	ANTHONY QUINTAL
								JAQUELINE KORETZ									
          11		HANNAH ENEMAN			EVA HERSHCO
			SARAH LAVIN				ANDREW HUBSCHMAN
								DEREK KANE
								JOSEPH KEENAN
								GRANT REED
								JUSTIN SAVLOWITZ
								BRIDGET VECCHIONE															
            12		KATHERINE GOULD			MELANIE MIRANDA         GREYSON THOMAS
								MATTHEW ONLY
								BRITTANY RUSSO	    
		
		
	
VSS Donor Tree
Have you noticed our Donor Tree in the High School Lobby?  The holiday season is a wonderful way to honor those who are important to us. It is a gift that keeps on giving here at VSS. By purchasing a gold left for $250.00 the recipient’s name will be in a prominent place for students, alumni, faculty and staff to see. Call the office for more information. (Your contribution is tax-deductible to the full extent of the law). 
Vincent Smith Donor Tree
Your Name: ____________________________________________________________
Address: ______________________________________________________________
Phone: __________________________Email:________________________________
Student(s)/Individual(s) you wish to honor or memorialize:

What you wish to have imprinted on your gold leaf:


Make check for $250.00 per leaf payable to VSS and note “Donor Tree” in memo section.  



HELPING HANDS
VSS students feel a strong sense of community pride and are involved in several volunteer efforts throughout the year.
A “Toys for Tots” Toy Drive, Coat Drive and Thanksgiving Dinner Donation to Interfaith Nutrition Network are just some of the ways our VSS community helps our neighbors.
If you know of an opportunity where VSS can help an area-based, non-profit organization, please email Michelle Hughes, mhughes@vincentsmithschool.org with your contact information.

COMPANIES THAT GIVE BACK
If you work for a company that believes in giving back, we would be interested in speaking with you. The School has several opportunities available in the spring and summer, 2015 for an organization(s) and their employee volunteers to visit VSS for the day(s) to help beautify our grounds and facilities. The School provides a delicious picnic lunch for all who participate. Call Michelle Hughes at extension 115 for more information and to sign up to help in 2015!


VSS “ON THE ROAD AGAIN” – UPCOMING SCHOOL FIELD TRIPS
January 26, 2015	Tilles Center, Mummenschanz (Grades 9-12)  [image: https://encrypted-tbn1.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcS7sq92EcjvBbl4VHPIKwGY7uPqY6YOVvbxhxPxn5dtzJJaoZwy]
March 31, 2015 Kuperferberg Center for the Arts (Grades 4-8)  
May 8th & 29th      BOCES Outdoor Education
 



VINCENT SMITH SCHOOL GOT A MAJOR FACE LIFT
[image: C:\Users\Michelle\Dropbox\Camera Uploads\2015-01-08 12.12.17.jpg]


COME VISIT AND SEE HOW WONDERFUL WE LOOK!
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